
You are cordially invited to our  

Performing Arts Concert  

to be held in the School Hall on  

Monday 27th March 2023 at 2pm. 

All children from 

 Reception  to Year 6 

will be involved. 

Please come along to 

enjoy an entertaining 

afternoon of                    

songs, poems,  

instrumentalists                               

and performances. 
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